
 
 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Houston in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at P.O. Box 1562, Houston, TX 77251. 

 

The funding would be used to develop Social Services Hubs which would reutilize underused, 

abandoned, vacant, dilapidated, or functionally obsolete buildings. The relevant action plan goals 

of these hubs are as follows: connecting residents to local career and job training programs; 

strengthening, diversifying and expanding neighborhood retail; connecting adult residents to 

educational opportunities; expanding HISD wraparound services; preserving and repurposing 

historic buildings; and developing community-based actions to target crime hot spots. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M   
Member of Congress 


